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Applicability This technical note only applies to the Tait Orca 5000 series
portables that have lenses. ( 5020, 5035 and 5040)

1. Introduction

Summary Tait Electronics Ltd have introduced into production new hard
coated lens on all mid and high tier 5000 series (SlimTOP)
product.

The reason for this change was to reduce the likelihood that the
lens could be scratched whilst in transit or in use by the user.

This change is valid on any serial number above 14112127. The
change took place on 21st of May, 2001.

CSO’s: Please inform you sales staff, technical staff and dealers
as so required.
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